INFRA-MUN-2020-09-01
Proposed Extension of 2™ Floor MAWADI Building
Poblacion, Mapandan, Pangasinan

NOTICE TO PROCEED
October 15, 2020

ENGR. JEORGE G. LIM
Owner/General Manager, Rockwell Construction & Supply
Bari, Mangaldan, Pangasinan

Dear Sir,

The attached Contract Agreement having been approved, notice is hereby given to
Rockwell Construction And Supply that work may proceed on the: Proposed
Extension of 2" Floor MAWADI Building, effective five (5) days upon receipt of
this notice.

Upon receipt of this notice, you are responsible for performing the services under the
terms and conditions of the Agreement and in accordance with the Implementation
Schedule.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in

the space provided below. Keep one copy and return the others to the Mapandan
Water District

Very truly yours,

ENGR. ISXGANI D. DACANAY
General Manager

I acknowledge receipt of this Notice on 0 -2] -20

Name of the representative of the bid?ﬁer: ENGR. JEORGE G. LIM

Authorized Signature:

[ >4



